Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Shrago, Amy, BOS Dist 5

Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 4:55 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Levi, Ariu, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 4035 Park Blvd.

Ok. When do you plan on issuing the “Notice of Violation”?
Thanks,

Amy Shrago
Health & Legislative Policy Analyst
Alameda County Supervisor Keith Carson

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 11:22 AM

To: Shrago, Amy, BOS Dist 5

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Levi, Ariu, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 4035 Park Blvd.

Amy,
Our agency does not have the authority to directly levy a fine.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Shrago, Amy, BOS Dist 5

Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 8:43 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Levi, Ariu, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 4035 Park Blvd.

Jerry,

Thanks for getting back to me. Since they’re not meeting their deadlines is there a fine?
Thanks,

Amy Shrago

Health & Legislative Policy Analyst
Alameda County Supervisor Keith Carson

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 8:57 AM



To: Shrago, Amy, BOS Dist 5
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Levi, Ariu, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 4035 Park Blvd.

The site at 4035 Park Boulevard in Oakland has a leaking underground fuel case. Alameda County Environmental Health
provides regulatory oversight of the fuel leak case under its Local Oversight Program. Corrective actions have been
proposed at the site since 2006 but the responsible parties have not implemented the proposed actions. Our most
recent directive letter, which is attached, explains the site status. Since the responsible parties have not met the
deadlines in the directive letter, we will be sending a Notice of Violation.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Shrago, Amy, BOS Dist 5

Sent: Monday, January 03, 2011 3:09 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: 4035 Park Blvd.

Mr. Wickham,

Our office was copied on a letter that was sent to you regarding 4035 Park Blvd. Will you please bring me up to speed
on that property and how the County is involved?

Thanks,

Amy Shrago

Health & Legislative Policy Analyst
Alameda County Supervisor Keith Carson
Direct - (510) 272-6685

Main - (510) 272-6695

Fax - (510) 271-5151
Amy.Shrago@acgov.org
www.acgov.org/dist5




